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Notice is hereby given that the lnsurance Commission has placed Loyola Plans
Consolidated lnc. (LPCI) under receivership pursuant to Section 50 ofthe Pre-need
Code with Atty. Dionne Marie M. Sanchez as the Receiver effective 30 March 2023.

Moreover, the Stay Order dated 01 March 2023 issued against LPCI is still effective in
order to consolidate and protect the assets of LPCI for the benefit of the planholders
and creditors while undergoing receivership proceedings.

Concerned planholders, creditors and interested parties are advised to address their
claims and concerns to the Receiver, Atty. Dionne Marie M. Sanchez at LPCI office,
Virra Condominium, No. 500 P. Burgos St., Makati City with e-mail address
lpci.conservator@gmail.com. Should the Receiver failto acknowledge or address your
claims or concerns within fifteen (15) days from receipt, you may inform the
Conservatorship, Receivership and Liquidation (CRL) Division of the lnsurance
Commission at 1071 United Nations Avenue, Ermita, Manila with e-mail address
crl@insurance.qov.ph. for appropriate action.
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For information and guidance.


